
 

 

 

 

 

To our Families, Campers and Guests, 

With summer camp quickly approaching, we want to take a moment and inform you of some 

upcoming changes here at Hiram House Camp. At camp, there is no higher priority than the 

safety of our campers, families and guests and these changes reflect that priority. 

The Coronavirus/Covid-19 concerns have given Hiram House Camp the opportunity to review 

and update our cleaning and sanitizing procedures and methods. We are up to date on 

directives from the Centers for Disease Control (CDC), the World Health Organization (WHO), 

government agencies, and state government to ensure that our cleaning procedures not only 

meet expectations, but far exceed them.  

We fully expect summer camp to continue as scheduled and we are still enrolling campers daily.   

We will of course update all families should this change.  If our summer camp is suspended, we 

will issue a refund of your camp fees.  

Our Camp Office will continue to be open Mon-Fri 8:30am-4pm. Remember, camp registration 

can be done on-line at www.hiramhousecamp.org by setting up a Camp Doc account. If you 

have any trouble please e-mail our Camp Registrar, Nik Kurr at nkurr@hiramhousecamp.org 

and he can assist with any issues. We have also extended the due date for camp fees to May 1st. 

We are still processing Campership applications for those overnight campers who have applied.  

We are excited to see all our campers this summer and look forward to an amazing season. 

With the changes we’ve made, we believe this will be the cleanest, safest and best summer yet 

at Hiram House Camp! 

 

Happy Camping, 

Courtney Guzy 

Executive Director, The Hiram House 
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